
 
THE MUSIC DEPARTMENT OF CRANDALL ISD 

Greg Hamilton 

Director of  Bands, Crandall Middle School 

Dear Band Parent,          3.2.22 
 
The Crandall Middle School Wind Ensemble will perform at UIL Concert and Sight-Reading 
contest on Tuesday, March 29 or Wednesday, March 30 (the exact date and time will come soon).  
Our students have worked hard to learn music from the UIL Prescribed Music List for the last few 
months and are excited to perform on stage for a distinguished panel of adjudicators. 
 
Additional rehearsal 
To prepare for our contest, we will have 1 mandatory after school rehearsal from 4-7 on March 22.  
Students will be fed after school in the band hall before we start the rehearsal. 
 
What to wear to UIL Contest 
Students should wear nicely pressed black slacks or black school dress code pants, with their new 
band shirt (coming soon), black belt and black dress shoes. 
 
Can parents attend UIL Contest? 
Yes, parents can watch the on stage performance at the Canton High School Auditorium. 
 
Permission Slip 
Permission slips are attached.  Please complete both sides and return them at your earliest 
convenience. 
 
Other Upcoming Dates 
April 28 Sounds of Spring Concert 
April 29 Band Contest in Grand Prairie (additional information coming) 
May 5  Night of Percussion Concert 
Summer 2022 Freshman Orientation (estimated dates are May 28 and 29), Percussion Camp July 
18-22, Varsity Band Camp July 25-29, Summer Band Rehearsals will be days leading up to start of 
school. 
 
Thank you, 
 

 
 
Greg Hamilton 
www.crandallband.org 
972.427.6080 ext. 5619 


